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INTERNAL MEMORANDUM
To: Nigeria Governors’ Forum
From: Director General
Date: 22 May 2019
Subject: NOTIFICATION OF UPCOMING VACANCIES ON THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The above subject matter refers.

We wish to notify the Forum that following the impending end of the tenure of some members of
the Board of Trustees (BOT), vacancies would soon occur in the BOT composition.

The following vacancies would arise after May 29, 2019:
1. Abdulaziz Yari Abubakar — Chairman

Mohammed Abubakar — North East

Abdulfatah Ahmed — North Central
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Ayodele Fayose — South West

5. Akinwumi Ambode - South West
6. Rochas Okorocha — South East

Consequently, replacements have become necessary and we would in the near future be
instituting changes to the BOT composition in order to update our records at the Corporate Affairs
Commission (CAC).

For your consideration and directive, please.

Director General



